
Streets, Buildings, & Grounds Committee Minutes 
July 7, 2016 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:07 PM 
 
Attending:  Karl Wilkins, Josh Endsley, and Chris Shepard 
Public:  Mike Dougherty, Mollie Wilkins, and Allen Scholma 
 
Road work on Hammond Road is completed. 
 
The bill for Sandman was discussed. 
 
Six water meters are left to be installed. 
 
Prices for repair/replacement of the guardrail across from Munn Manufacturing were 
discussed. 
 
Painting the parking place lines and center line for new streets. 
 
Straightening of the village alleys. 
 
An upcoming cemetery event. 
 
Upcoming sidewalk repair on Division Street. 
 
Allan Scholma interrupted the meeting to state that he feels he was left out of the loop of SB&G 
planning when he was the head of the committee.  Karl Wilkins answered that he did the 
estimate gathering for street repair because Allan did not. 
 
Allan Scholma asked why the five year plan for street repair isn’t completed.  Karl Wilkins 
answered that the plan is still in process. 
 
Allen Scholma expressed concern that the already completed streets were done too quickly.  
Karl Wilkins answered that the streets needed repair and must be completed during the 
spring/summer season.   
 
The upcoming removal of bushes impeding an alley way in the village was discussed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:29 PM 
 
  
 
 


